
 

 
24 May 2024 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Ltd  
20 Bridge Street  
SYDNEY   NSW   2000  
 
 

 
 
Dear Shareholders of FSI, 
 
The Board has approved changes to the Flagship Investments Limited (FSI) Dividend Reinvestment Plan.  The 
changes are primarily to incorporate the changes to the constitution approved by shareholders at the November 
2023 Annual General Meeting, reflect the recent rebranding and other minor updates. 
 
The updated Dividend Reinvestment Plan is provided on the following pages. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr Scott Barrett 
Company Secretary 
FLAGSHIP INVESTMENTS LIMITED 
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